
Symposium, April 4, 2014

SciLifeLab and Uppsala University Hospital organize the symposium Next 
Generation Sequencing in Clinical Diagnostics April 4, 2014.
 
Internationally recognized clinicians and scientists will give state-of-the-art 
lectures and provide examples how next-generation sequencing can be applied 
in the diagnostic setting. The symposium will cover next-generation sequencing 
in diagnostics of cancer, hematological malignancies and inherited diseases. 
The ​diagnostic and bioinformatic challenges as well as ethical questions, such 
as reporting of incidental findings, will also be discussed. The newly established 
national SciLifeLab Clinical Sequencing Facility will also report on its current and 
planned activities.
 
The overall aim of this open symposium is to give important insights how next-
generation sequencing can be transferred into the health-care system, but also to 
discuss future directions within this rapidly progressing and very promising field.
 
The symposium will be held at Rudbeck Laboratory in Uppsala.
 
For more information please contact:
Richard Rosenquist (richard.rosenquist@igp.uu.se) 
Johan Rung (johan.rung@scilifelab.uu.se)

Program and registration will be available from mid February at:
www.scilifelab.se
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